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April 5, 2007

-~ Edward Leigh Enterprises, Inc.
P.O. Box 18819
Cleveland, OH 44118-0819

Dear Mr. Leigh:

Thank you so much for speaking at the Minnesota Medical Group Management
Association (MMGMA) 2007 Winter Conference, March 5-7 at the St. Paul
RiverCentre, St. Paul, Minnesota.

Your keynote presentation, “Joy on the Job,” and your breakout session, “High
Impact Communication” were delightful and full of substance, and we received
extremely positive feedback from our membership. Your contagious energy, flair
for public speaking, and insightful personal experiences contributed to the
success of our conference. Your presentations gave our members new tools to
create a positive and energized healthcare environment for their staff and
patients.

Thank you again for presenting at our winter meeting. We hope to work with you
again in the future! ’

Sincerely,

b Ml

Gretchen Huetteman
Administrator
Minnesota Medical Group Management Association



